Ottawa,18th October 1929
Sir,- Your ref.No.715

with further reference to your letter of the 15th
February last,l have to advise you that on receipt of the plan
and prints accompanying your letter of the 285rd Nay,tihe local
Indian Agent was asked for a report on’ the proposed road
through Nopehitchin Indian reserve No.2 of the Boston Sar band.

The Agent now informs the Department that the rozsdway,
sgoording to the prints submitted,does not conform with the
road e¢ it existes at present and thet Lhe proposed road as
o own on this pl:n would involve several scres of cultivated
land, twelve rull bearing fruit t -ees,a portion of = ohurch
and & portion of = dwelling house. The Agenti,who was sccom-
paniad by the Gener:l Road Foremen,could not find any survey
stakes on the proposed loeation. After his investigstion,
he discussed this matter with your Assistant Disirict Engineer,
¥y.Gallaher,who agreed that the plan is not in accordance with
the ex ing rosd and stated he had communicated with your
Depa nt reguesting that the applicetion for gea etiing this
rQad be withdramwn.

1 shall be pleased to hear what setion your Depsrtment
proposes to take in coanection with Lhe sancellation of the

gazetting of this road.

&.D’.!cl.ean) o 2
Deputy uindster & Assistent Deputy and Secoretarysy
Public Works Engineer, g
Department of Publio Works,
Victoria, B.C.
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